
 
 
 
Mrs P Maynard 
Lansdowne Road 
Bothenhampton 
 
 
 

21st December 2021 
 

Via Email 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs Maynard 

Bridport Town Council has forwarded your email regarding the cyclists on the Crown 
roundabout and the disappearance of the 'Cyclists Dismount' notice. 

We agree that this path is too narrow, and we will look into the disappearance of the notice 
and will ask Highways to ensure a larger sign is erected. 

Should you experience further problems, please contact us direct on the contact details 
below. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman - Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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